From: Rose, Emily < <a href="mailto:erose@conet.ucla.edu">erose@conet.ucla.edu</a>>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 10:19 AM

To: de Stefano, April <a destefano@senate.ucla.edu>; Kasko, Andrea <a kdots@senate.ucla.edu>; Cattelino, Jessica <a description="color: blue; color: blue; bawn@senate.ucla.edu">; Cattelino, Jessica <a description="color: blue; bawn@senate.ucla.edu">; Bawn, Kathleen <a description="color: blue; bawn@senate.ucla.edu">; White, Susan <a description="color: blue; bawn@senate.ucla.edu">; White, Susa

Subject: UCLA Medal Language

Dear Andrea,

Per our discussion yesterday, we would appreciate if you could present the following proposed language for the UCLA Medal policy to the Executive Board:

Philanthropy to UCLA must not be a consideration

Happy to answer any questions you may have.

Best, Emily

--

Emily Rose, PhD Assistant Provost and Chief of Staff to the EVCP Office (310) 825-4606 Mobile (818) 231-5926

